

58 Parker Street, London WC2B 5QB Secretary: Susie Miller

Jusie

Hi there!

I'm sorry I couldn't give you the titles of David's new releases in my last newsletter, but, like Pat, I didn't know what they were definitely going to be until they were confirmed to us by RCA Records.

Quite a number of you have written to me about photographs and, of course, both Pat and I are always very anxious that we do find the best possible photographs for publication in the David Cassidy magazine. But we do have problems!

I know that it's not revealing any secrets to you when I say that David does occasionally after from spots and so, quite naturally, he has always been unhappy about being photographed any where, at any time. What is even more frustrating for him is that the spote normally appear when he is undergoing stress, e.g. at the start of a big world tour or increase of a new about "when he want to photograph him release of a new about "when we want to photograph him ?"

As the actor who knew David during his time in New York points out in the special fear the he as written for this issue, he has always tried to keep his private life separate from his career. He doesn't see why every single thing that he does at any time of the night or day, or who he goes to the pictures with or has to dinner at home, should be reported in every publication right around the world.

We have always told David that we will not intrude into his private life unless he wants us to and so during the last few months, whilst he has been deciding on his future career and also veen very busy in the studio recording a large number of new songs, which are so vital to his future career, we felt we should not ask him to be photographed more than he wanted to be.

But that all being said, our Hollywood photographer has told us that another pile of very good shots are on the way and we look forward to publishing them in future issues.

Please don't send any more money for fan club wallets at present, as we are now completely revising everything and so we feel that you would want to get the newest and most up-to-date information which, of course, will all be in the new wallet.

By the way, anyone who has sent in a request for a refund because they paid £1.10 for the new year's subscription, instead of the proper price of 85p, should have received their refund now. If not, please be patient for just a few days more as we are doing our best to make sure that everyone has received anything due to them by 10th July.

